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DIOCESAN OFFICE NOTICES & NEWS 
 

MINISTERIAL DEVELOPMENT OFFICER 

At the recent Mission & Ministry Committee meeting it was confirmed that The Revd Jane MacLaren 
will not be returning to her MDO role after an extended period of absence since contracting Covid 
back in March.  She continues her work as Priest in Charge of St Philip’s & St James’ in Edinburgh.  
The Committee will now look at the options for recruitment. 

ANNUAL FORMS 

Vestry Secretaries and Rectors/Priests in Charge will 
be thrilled to learn that it is time for these forms to 
be submitted once more.  In an effort to further ease 
the process and reduce the time, we have sent out 
the database printout sheet for each individual 
congregation to the respective Vestry Secretary in the 
post.  That can either be returned “no changes” or an 
online form can be used to confirm any new details.  
Please let us know if your Vestry Secretary has not 
received theirs. 

The Rectors/Priests in Charge are being asked to 
complete the Congregational Statistics which, again, is 
via an online form: https://edinburgh.anglican.org/diocesan-vestry-resources/resources-diocesan-
office-forms/  This year, we have added the list of questions as a separate document, to help you get 
the numbers ready before you start! 

For PVG Coordinators – we have just (in the last few days) received the 2022 PVG Checklist from 
the General Synod Office, so we will get the new questions revised in the Google Form and let you 
know when that’s ready to go. 

DIOCESAN OFFICE RESOURCES 

In case you are new to the diocese, you may like to know 
that we have a website page with resources and answers to 
many of your questions at: 

https://edinburgh.anglican.org/diocesan-office-resources/ 

Subjects are: 

• Diocesan Office 
• Finance 
• Buildings 
• Synod 
• Safeguarding 

• Bishop’s Office 
• Forms 
• Vestries 
• Youth & Children 

 

https://edinburgh.anglican.org/diocesan-vestry-resources/resources-diocesan-office-forms/
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/diocesan-vestry-resources/resources-diocesan-office-forms/
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/diocesan-office-resources/
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ONLINE SUPPORT FORUM 

There are now 51 users signed up to the various forums. 
Recent posts (in the last few weeks) include: 

• Secondary glazing installation completed 
• CAF Bank changes 
• Energy Savings Advice (CofE) 
• Contactless donations 
• Energy suppliers 

 
 

Why not join up and subscribe? 

If you wish to subscribe to the forum, you can do so here: 

https://edinburgh.anglican.org/forum-registration/ 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 

Have you got news or stories from your church you’d like to share? If so, our Communications 
Officer Miranda would love to hear from you! Please drop her a line at 
communications@dioceseofedinburgh.org to share your goings on. 

We also have active Facebook, Twitter and Instagram accounts for all the 
activities in the Diocese. Please do not hesitate to send Miranda your best 
pictures of anything you would like to be shared on our social media accounts, 
whether it be a coffee morning, charity fundraiser, or a special service e.g. 
blessing of pets. We love getting your pictures and stories!  

 

 

https://edinburgh.anglican.org/forum-registration/
mailto:communications@dioceseofedinburgh.org
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Advent is upon us! If you have any lovely Christmas-themed pictures of your church e.g. covered in 
snow, filled with candles, or the choir singing in a church decorated beautifully with holly and ivy, do 
send them to Miranda at communications@dioceseofedinburgh.org 

If you’ve any news, stories or photos you’d like to share, please drop Miranda a line.  

Follow The Diocese of Edinburgh on Social Media:                                                              

 

Twitter: @EdinDiocese 

 

Facebook: Edinburgh Diocese 
 

 
Instagram: @dioceseofedinburgh 
 

                                                                                                                         

 

DIOCESAN ENVIRONMENT GROUP – WEBPAGE PUBLISHED 

 Our new Diocesan Environment Group will help support and encourage 
charges to work towards net zero carbon emissions by 2030. It reports to the 
Diocesan Standing Committee. The website of the Diocesan Environment Group is 
packed with ideas and resources to help the SEC become carbon neutral by 2030. 
It includes sections on Sharing Stories, Resources and Funding. The group is being 
led by Bethany Nelson, and you can contact her at      bethany@psandgs.org.uk. 

The website can be found at    https://edinburgh.anglican.org/environment/  
 

The September newsletter can be found here: https://edinburgh.anglican.org/wp-
content/uploads/2022/09/DEG-Newsletter-Sept22.pdf 
 

Some of the resources available include: 

• A toolkit by The Provincial Environment Group of The Scottish Episcopal Church to guide 
churches towards reaching net zero; 

• The Energy Footprint Analyser to calculate your carbon emissions associated with heating and 
energy usage; 

• A series of webinars by the Church of England.   

You can also visit the Heat Hack scheme to help churches and other community buildings become 
more energy efficient: https://heathack.org 

 

mailto:communications@dioceseofedinburgh.org
mailto:bethany@psandgs.org.uk
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/environment/
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/DEG-Newsletter-Sept22.pdf
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/DEG-Newsletter-Sept22.pdf
https://heathack.org/
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CHURCH BUILDINGS 

From the HISTORIC RELIGIOUS BUILDINGS ALLIANCE (HRBA): 

PRACTICAL SUGGESTIONS TO SAVE ENERGY 
AND MONEY 

At the recent Church of England DAC Conference, a crowd-sourced note 
of practical suggestions was started to save parishes energy and money 
with the winter heating season fast upon us. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1n8AjYIkam1LFSkMiaun3FwUY6Nx7n9HfaOwFsFQdNeM/edit  

NATIONAL CHURCHES TRUST: MAINTENANCE GRANT 

The Foundation Grant Programme offers our small grants of between £500 and £5,000 towards 
urgent maintenance works and small repairs identified as high priority within a recent Quinquennial 
Inspection or Survey Report. Also, small investigative works and surveys. Project costs should be up 
to £10,000 excl. VAT and awards will never exceed 50% of the costs. Decisions are made on a rolling 
basis.  

https://www.nationalchurchestrust.org/get-support/grants/foundation-maintenance  

 

 

DIARY 
THE BISHOP’S DIARY  

24th November         Memorial Evensong for Colin Heggie, St Mary’s Cathedral 

26th November         Fettes Confirmations 

27th November         Blessing of the Nativity and City, Ross Band Stand, Princes Street Gardens 

30th Nov -2nd Dec     Shetland Islands visit as interim Bishop of Aberdeen and Orkney 

4th December           Presiding at St Peter’s, Lutton Place  

4th December           Ordination of Rev Jo Twigg, St Paul’s and St George’s 

Christmas Eve          Nine Lessons, St Mary’s Cathedral 

Christmas Day         Christmas Eucharist, St Mary’s Cathedral  

 

DIOCESAN DIARY 

24th Nov      Standing Committee 

5th Dec        Buildings Committee 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1n8AjYIkam1LFSkMiaun3FwUY6Nx7n9HfaOwFsFQdNeM/edit
https://www.nationalchurchestrust.org/get-support/grants/foundation-maintenance
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EVENTS 
 

Free Community Activities with Bethany Christian Trust 

Are you looking for warm, friendly spaces to help connect individuals from your church into the 
community, and a place for them to learn new skills, build confidence and meet new people?  

This Autumn we’d love you to visit Bethany’s free community activities happening across the city. 
Our varied programme includes computer drop-ins, lunchtime meals, recovery groups, conversational 
English groups, a toddler group, homework club and men’s activity group, along with opportunities 
for walking, crafting, upcycling, creative writing and more.  

Our activities are open to all from across the city, particularly for those who are lonely and socially 
isolated and potentially at risk of homelessness. Feedback from those attending has included: 

- “I’ve got more structure in my life again and different groups to get along to in the week. It’s taken me 
away from the things that were stressful and taking up my time.” 

- “It's built up my confidence and it pushes you to do something you wouldn't normally do. This place 
helps you build yourself back up.” 

-  
For more information about our groups, please see the attached programmes or check out our new 
website for further details https://bethanychristiantrust.com/get-help/  

We’d be grateful if you could also share our Autumn programmes with your congregations, and as 
always, we would love to hear from you about any ways you’d like to get involved with our work so 
please do get in touch!  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Vacancy for the position of Convener of the Ethical Investment Advisory Group at the General Synod 
Office.  
 
A convener for the reconstituted Ethical Investment Advisory Group (EIAG) is being sought, and any 
lay or ordained members of the SEC who are interested in the position are being encouraged to get 
in touch. An interest in Christian ethics and a basic knowledge of investments is essential. The ethics 
of investments are complex and the convener will have oversight of a group where differing views are 
held in tension.  The group will work closely with Investment Committee and report to Standing 
Committee. The overarching aim will be to provide advice that is grounded in Christian theology, but 
practicable for Investment Committee to implement. It is anticipated that the group will meet twice a 
year either online or in person at the General Synod Office. 
 
If you would like to register an interest in the Convenorship post or would like more information 
about it please contact Malcolm Bett (treasurer@scotland.anglican.org) or Daphne Audsley 
(DaphneA@scotland.anglican.org).  

 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
An article about the impact of COVID-19: conversations with faith communities, from the Scottish 
Government, is available to read here:  
https://www.gov.scot/publications/impact-covid-19-conversations-faith-communities/ 

https://bethanychristiantrust.com/get-help/
mailto:treasurer@scotland.anglican.org
mailto:DaphneA@scotland.anglican.org
https://www.gov.scot/publications/impact-covid-19-conversations-faith-communities/
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‘Anglican’ Christianity: A four-part series in Advent 2022 

What does it mean to be an ‘Anglican’ Christian?  

Over 40 Churches around the globe, consisting of no less than 85 million people, identify themselves 
as ‘Anglican’. Yet, Anglicans are divided among themselves in terms of doctrine and practice as 
demonstrated in the most recent Lambeth Conference (Summer 2022). This Series looks to four 
staples that Anglicans have classically identified as the bases of their belief and behaviour to highlight 
harmony rather than discord. 

The Series will be offered on the Mondays of Advent 2022 at 7pm (GMT) in four 30-minute webinars, 
each of which will be posted on YouTube. The Series is meant to be a resource for 
Anglicans/Episcopalians to use creatively during the Season of Advent, for example as a refresher 
course for individuals or a conversation starter for church groups, with discussion questions at the 
end of each webinar.  

1. Holy Scripture: ‘all things necessary to salvation’ and the rule of faith (Monday 28 November) 
2. The Apostles’ and Nicene Creeds: symbols and statements of faith (Monday 5 December) 
3. The Dominical Sacraments: Baptism and the Lord’s Supper (Monday 12 December) 
4. The historic Episcopate: a universal and locally adopted means of unity (Monday 19 December) 

  

Presenter: Revd Dr Michael Hull, Director of Studies and Tutor, Scottish Episcopal Institute, 
Edinburgh 

Time: 7pm to 7.30pm (GMT) on Monday evenings in Advent 2022. 

Registration is free. All are welcome. Registration is here. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

https://sei.scot/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/anglican-christianity-a-four-part-series-in-advent-2022-tickets-451697538497
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Advent 2022

Treasuring the Questions: Weekly Reflections Online
During Advent, we remember a time of strange arrivals, quiet miracles, God come to earth

as an infant, and a lot of other things we don't really understand. This series is about

journeying faithfully when we have more questions than answers, valuing the moments of

light, learning to trust through the days of darkness. A new audio reflection is available

each week to listen to in your own time. Additional reflective material includes writing,

poetry, images and Scripture. Starts November 26th. Cost: £25, see website for details. 

 Trusting the Mystery: A Quiet Day for Advent
Saturday 26th November, 10.30-4pm, Christ Church Centre, Morningside
This Quiet Day is an invitation to pause and catch our breath, make space in our hearts for

the gifts of this season. It offers a chance to ponder the things we might not understand,

treasure the questions, watch for the light. The day will draw on a mixture of reflective

approaches and creative material, with guided reflections and individual quiet time. Can

stand alone or as introduction to the online series. Cost: £30 (£20 conc) includes lunch.  

 

Book on www.heartinpilgrimage.org.uk
Reflective Events for Advent 2022
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St Columba’s Episcopal Church 

Glasgow Road, Bathgate 
 

“SWEET HARMONY” 

BARBERSHOP CHORUS 
 

Friday 9
th
 December 2022 

 

7.30 till 10pm 
 

Ticket £7.50 

includes mince pie & mulled wine 
 

B.Y.O.B. 
 
 





New Convener sought for Ethical Investment Advisory Group 

 

A convener for the reconstituted Ethical Investment Advisory Group (EIAG) is 
being sought, and any lay or ordained members of the SEC who are interested 
in the position are being encouraged to get in touch. 

In June this year General Synod adopted the revised Ethical Investment Policy 
Statement for the SEC Unit Trust Pool (UTP). Drafting this was the final part of 
the remit of the EIAG which had been set up to look at specific issues relating 
to the UTP arising from General Synod 2019. 

Standing Committee has agreed that EIAG should be reconstituted with a new 
remit, and is now seeking someone to convene the new group for the next five 
years. An interest in Christian ethics and a basic knowledge of investments is 
essential. The ethics of investments are complex and the convener will have 
oversight of a group where differing views are held in tension.  The group will 
work closely with Investment Committee and report to Standing Committee. 

The focus of the new group will be to provide advice to Investment Committee 
on matters relating to ethical investment, principally to consider how the 
broad aspirations in the Ethical Investment Policy Statement and the 
associated Policy on the use of Pooled Funds (2019) can be put into practice 
for the UTP.  It is envisaged that the work will include discussion of topics 
recommended and requested by Standing Committee and other committees, 
as well as responding to concerns raised by members of the SEC in relation to 
the implications of current events.   

The overarching aim will be to provide advice that is grounded in Christian 
theology, but practicable for Investment Committee to implement.   

It is anticipated that the group will meet twice a year either online or in person 
at the General Synod Office. 

If you would like to register an interest in the Convenership post or would like 
more information about it please contact Malcolm Bett 
(treasurer@scotland.anglican.org) or Daphne Audsley 
(DaphneA@scotland.anglican.org). 
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